
HR/EUSR Meets Hungarian Army
Chief of Staff

High  Representative  and  EU  Special  Representative  Valentin
Inzko met today with Hungarian Army Chief of Staff,General
László  Tömböl.  The  HR/EUSR  briefed  General  Tömböl  on  the
current political situation in Bosnia and Herzegovina and in
particular on efforts related to the NATO accession processes.
“It  is  good  that  Bosnia  and  Herzegovina  has  received  an
invitation to NATO MAP. Now all domestic stake holders have to
work hard to help BiH fulfill the remaining conditions and
move forward withNATO membership” the HR/EUSR said.
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